
March 1,2002 

Blanca S. Bay0 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

REF. Master Commission Directory of Regulated Utilities 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Reference your correspondence of Feb. 26,2002. This serves to notify you that as of 
February 28,2002 our public payphones vending operations were discontinued in its 
entirety. Since our operations lasted for only a part of the year I wondered if there would 
be a partial rebate for the abbreviated year. It would be gratefully welcome at this 
particular time. 

Thank you for your consideration and assistance. 

17091 SE 65th St. 
Morriston, FL 32668-45 10 
(352) 528-2167 


